
  

 
 

Bewsey Lodge Primary School, Lodge Lane, Warrington, WA50AG | 01925632730 |office.bewseylodge.co.uk 

PRIDE in all we do: Perseverance Respect Individuality Diversity Equality! 
 

 

 

  

- 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bewsey Lodge Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 27th September 2024 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

Stepping Back in Time  
This week Opal and Sapphire class have stepped 
back in time and immersed themselves into the 
world of the Women’s Land Army. They took on 
some of the roles given to the women during 
World War II. These included preparing the land, 
harvesting crops, cow milking and rat catching!! 
Please note; no animals were harmed in the 
process!! 

 
 
These activities gave the children first-hand  
experience of what it might have felt like all those  
years ago. Back in the classroom, they were then  
able to write detailed and descriptive letters ‘back  
home’ as a member of the Women’s Land Army.  
A special thank-you to Mrs Leach & Ms. Powell,  
who spent last Sunday ‘prepping the land!’  
 
Introducing our Playground PALS 
 Positive Attitude, Leadership, Self-awareness 
 
I am proud to introduce our new 
Playground PALS. These children are  
responsible for organising games at  
lunchtimes on our 3 playgrounds, 3  
times a week. They are also there to  
support anyone who needs a friend,  
someone to talk to or just to see a  
smiley face! 
We are also lucky to have some of  
last year’s PALS helping to support   
the children in their new roles.  
 
Have a lovey weekend everyone!  
Mrs Bailey  
    
 

 

School meals  

This week, you will have received a message 
via SchoolPing letting you know that from 
Monday 4th November 2024, school meals will 
increase from £2.60 to £2.80 per meal (this 
does not affect children accessing Free School 
Meals). If you pay for school meals, please 
continue to ensure that they are paid for in 
advance. If you are unable to credit your 
Parent Pay account, please provide a packed 
lunch for your child.  

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s evening, in the autumn term, will be 
held on Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th 
November, 3.30-6.00pm (apart from 
Amethyst class who will have theirs on 
Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th November). We 
will be offering face to face and online 
appointments. You will receive more 
information about this nearer the time. 
School will finish at 3.15pm on Thursday 7th 
November for parent’s evening. 

ELSA 

Mrs Marsh has been training to be our school 
ELSA for the last year and I am pleased to 
share that she has successfully completed her 
training this week! An ELSA is an Emotional 
Literacy Support Assistant, who works with 
children who may need some additional 
emotional support. Mrs Marsh is extremely 
passionate about this and we are incredibly 
lucky to have her at Bewsey Lodge!  

Thank-you! 

A great big thank you goes to Eva in Amethyst 
class, who has donated lots of pre-loved 
books to school. The children and teachers 
are already making great use of them!  
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Afia   Nursery - Mia-Rose 

Red - Esme    Orange - Fatima D 

Yellow - Chantelle  Green - Matilda 

Blue -  Lettie   Purple - Keziah 

Silver - William & Billy Gold - Lucy 

Diamond - Alice  Jade - Scarlett  

Ruby - Aria   Sapphire - Charlotte 

Topaz - Amelia  Opal - Brooke 

Emerald - Alfie  Amethyst - Eva 

Mason in Amethyst class has gained his Pen Licence. 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

 

 

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

 

Daniel N in Jade 

 

Suzi B in Jade 

 

Mason G in Amethyst  

 

Well done to you all!   

 
Polite Reminders 

SchoolPing - all parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via SchoolPing. You will be missing important 
information without this, including letters and permission 
slips. If you need your login details printing please contact the 
school office. Please ensure you update the app regularly. 

Parent Pay - all parents/carers need to set up a Parent Pay 
account in order to pay for school meals (KS2), trips and other 
school events. If you need any support to do this, please 
contact our school office.  

School day - our school day starts at 8.45am. Children should 
be in their classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration 
form before your child attends little links (before or after 
school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The 
forms are available at the office, thank you.  

 

Dates for your Diary… 

Back to School Bingo - Tuesday 1st October 

 

Non-uniform day for chocolate donation (for the Bingo)  

Friday 27th September 

 

Parent’s Evening – Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th November  

(Amethyst Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th November) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
From: 16/09/2024 to 20/09/2024 

Class %  

Red 98.1 

Orange 99 

Green 95.50 

Yellow 100 

Blue 96.9 

Purple 99.4 

Diamond 100 

Sapphire 95.4 

Opal 97.5 

Emerald 95.3 

Topaz 100 

Amethyst 95.6 

Jade 94.3 

Ruby 98.8 

Silver 89.0 

Gold 87.3 

Totals 96.4 

 

A super week for three 
classes who have 
achieved 100% 
attendance: Yellow, 
Diamond and Topaz 
Class. The whole school 
figure is again above 96% 
which means less lost 
learning. Again, well 
done to everyone who 
achieved over 96%. 

Attendance Update 
from the Local 
Authority 

The link below will take 
you to the LA updated 
webpage with 
information about 
penalty notices. There 
have been changes made 
by the Department For 
Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

